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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

Thank you for your continued prayers and partnership. 
As you may remember, last month was a busy one. What 
a comfort amidst the busyness to know you all were 
praying for us. It continues to be a great joy to serve our 
King with you.

As I’ve had the chance to visit with different church 
communities this past month, baptism has been a 
consistent thread.

While in Florida I had the chance to celebrate baptism 
with one of  the large churches in the Orlando area. In 
the living waters of  the Atlantic Ocean 113 individuals 
were baptized.

Two churches in the Chicagoland area have recently 
shared with me about preparation for their baptism 
services in the coming weeks.

Baptism is a clear reminder of  the work we get to be a 
part of, the work God is doing in lives of  those around us. 
What better cause to give your energy and life to than 
lives transformed by the grace of  God. Thanks for doing 
so with us.

New Beginnings November 2010

- We’re at 33% of  our monthly support goal. 
- Nick would meet new people who are excited to hear our story.
- That Amy is supported & cared for in Champaign.
- Matt & Ty’s dorm Bible study, for The Gospel to go out through 

them.
- For support and courage of  all the student Bible study leaders 

on campus.

Often I have shared about the great things God is doing in 
the lives of  my dear friends Matt & Ty - sophomores living 
intentionally in the dorms reaching out to their peers.

While back in Champaign last month I had the chance to 
catch-up with them. We shared pizza at an iconic 
Champaign location, Papa Dell’s. As we talked, they shared 
with me the things they had been learning about 
leadership; how leading well looks like trusting God and 
looking to Him as they plan and prepare each week.

Meeting weekly in their dorm room they’ve been studying 
through Colossians with about 12 other students. During 
the study Matt & Ty began to feel the burden to share The 
Gospel in a clear way with many of  these folks. A burden 
met with much excitement and some fear.

I hope you’ll join me in praying for the truth of  Jesus to go 
out through Matt & Ty; and not just them but all the other 
leaders on campus. In a number of  dorms eager students 
are waiting for the truth that makes sense of  life. The 
harvest is plentiful, the workers are few.
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